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Dear Parents, 

In classes for the first 2-3 weeks students and staff discuss and create the expectations for each classroom, in re-

gard to setting up the work environment, relationships and social interactions. If you have any questions about how 

your child is settling into the new school year, please contact the classroom teacher. Your child will also be able to 

share some of the ideas brought up during these discussions. Our seniors are writing their own classroom Acknowl-

edgement of Country this week. After reading the drafts, I am very impressed with the student’s depth of under-

standing of the purpose of these words. Well done to students and staff. 

Last Friday we said farewell to Miss Gabi as she prepares for the birth of her first baby in March. This is such a spe-

cial time for her and her husband and we wish her all the best. We are getting very excited about becoming 

‘Aunties’ and ‘Uncles’ to a new life. Although we will miss Gabi very much we are excited to welcome back Mrs 

Blaire Wassink who returns to work in March this year. Mrs Wassink will be working alongside the Junior school 

teachers in Room 1 and 2. 

Nominations are now open for 3 parent places on the Eagle Point Primary School Council. All parents with a student 

enrolled at our school are eligible to either nominate themselves or you can nominate another person with their 

permission. Nomination forms are available from the school office. School Council is a great opportunity to contrib-

ute to the management of the school, no experience is necessary other than a desire to improve the school for all 

children. There is 2 meetings per term that last no longer than 2 hours. There are 2 sub-committee meetings, either 

Finance or Buildings and Grounds which also meet for 1 hour twice per term. If you would like more information, 

please come and ask. 

On Tuesday we had our first House lunch meeting and grade 5 and 6 students had the chance to present a speech 

to the house members about why they would like the role of House Captain. The younger students voted for their 

preferred candidate and today four students from each house are being interviewed by our School Captains and 

Leadership Team to make a final decision. House Captains will be announced tomorrow during assembly. I have 

been very impressed with the number of students applying for these leadership positions and their serious commit-

ment to the role. 

Have a wonderful week 

Yours sincerely, 

Anna Duncan 

Principal 
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